




Re: [EXTERNAL] CARE Grant Proposal Received

From: Michael Lai (mlai@chabotcollege.edu)

To: directory@care-news.org

Cc: pmolina@chabotcollege.edu

Date: Thursday, November 14, 2024 at 12:42 PM PST

Hi Bill,
Thank you for reaching out. We will store the shirts in my office (Building 700, 2nd floor, room
767E), and I will be responsible for caring for them after each use. Thank you.
Best,
Michael

From: William Threlfall <directory@care-news.org>
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2024 6:03 PM
To: Michael Lai <mlai@chabotcollege.edu>
Cc: Patricia Molina <pmolina@chabotcollege.edu>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] CARE Grant Proposal Received

Michael,

Thank you for submitting an application for a 2024 CARE Grant!  Your proposal was received on-
time and appears complete. 

As grant purchases will become Chabot College property, the evaluation committee is likely to 
wonder where and how the 25 t-shirts will be stored for future use and what college employee will 
be responsible for them.  

Please send your comments by reply email and I will append them to your application.

Your proposal will be reviewed by the CARE Grant awards committee, and I will contact you shortly 
after December 2, 2024 regarding the outcome.  

Bill Threlfall
CARE Grants Coordinator
CAUTION: This email originated from outside Chabot Las Positas Community College District. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

William Threlfall


